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Dear Parent,
                     I am pleased to be able to provide you with a copy of our recent OFSTED inspection report. As you will see it highlights many of the strengths of our school and I am pleased that the inspector was able to recognise this. Identifying for example;
‘….a strong culture for learning.’

‘[Pupils]….are well prepared for the next stage of their learning...’

Pupils, staff, parents and carers are proud of their school.’

Teachers know their pupils well…’

‘….lessons are matched well to pupil’s different abilities.’ 

‘Pupils said that they feel safe.’

‘Pupils like the staff and enjoy positive relationships..’

‘Teachers set precise targets..’

‘Children are interested and keen to write.’
The inspection process has supported our own evaluation of the needs of the school and the inspector felt that these were well reflected in our development plan, a summary of which is on our website.  The inspection will help us to really focus on these areas as we move forward to fulfil our aspiration to ‘Inspire learners to be the best they can be.’ 
As I said in the newsletter there will be 2 drop in sessions if you would like to discuss any element of the report with me. They will be on Monday 30th April at 3.20pm and 6.00pm.

I have always been and remain very proud of Puddletown First School. The continued success of our school is a true team effort. I can genuinely say that I have never worked with a more passionate, dedicated and skilled team of professionals. It is a privilege to work at Puddletown First School and the credit for this report lies with the staff, our Governing Body who work really hard to challenge, support and grow our school, to our amazing children and of course to you for the way in which you support the school in many ways.

Yours sincerely

D Hunwick
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